
October 29, 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Students are welcome to wear their costumes to school on Thursday, October 31st. Ensuring your
child’s safety and comfort throughout the day is our top priority. We kindly ask that you help them
choose costumes and accessories that allow them to work, learn comfortably, and use the restroom
independently.

Additionally, costumes or items that promote violence are not suitable for school. Students are not
permitted to bring toy weapons such as guns, swords, pitchforks, or any similar items. Masks, clown
suits, and face paint are also not allowed.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. We look forward to a fun and enjoyable day!


